
General Meeting 05/21/2025 

 

Attendees: 

Heather Leech, Brooke Nelson, Chris Kowalyk, Rob Orie, Shawnta Reed, Paige Ellison, 
Crystal Kohler, Richelle Swenson, Elizabeth Anderson, Ashley Grant, Lindsay Soltis, 
Christine Dellicarpini, Nate Carver, Marissa Hayward, and Desiree Garcia; Riley Orie 
(virtual) 

 

Agenda: 

Old Business 

●​ Assistant coaches not willing to work the press box 
o​ Requirement to assistant coaches in the bylaws 

 
●​ Clearances needed from coaches along with a 3x3 wallet pic 

 
●​ Running Rule  

o​ Casey Sadler proposal under review  
 

●​ Summer Session for football training at Five Point gym started yesterday  
o​ Still opportunity to join  

 
League Cards 

●​ Card day 1st week of Aug  
●​ We will need renewed 2025 clearances printed and 3x3 wallet pic  
●​ Student volunteers 18 and older need clearances  

 
BCYFL Update 

●​ They will have a game of the week  
●​ Will be on Facebook live  

 
Football Treasurer Report – Riley  

●​ $ amounts provided during the meeting 
o​ Total amounts can be provided upon request 

●​ League dues pending to be sent 
Cheer Treasurer Report – Crystal 



●​ $ amounts provided during the meeting 
o​ Total amounts can be provided upon request 

●​ Deposits 
o​ 90 girls comp $10,800 
o​ 7 sideline $140 per girl 
o​ Music $ came out 
o​ Midget music due 
o​ Pending leg bands – Monday 
o​ $1000 Raffle $ pending till Oct 
o​ Pending purchase of pom poms 

 
Football – Rob/Zack 

o​ Head Coaches all in place  
o​ Meeting to be scheduled for head coaches and assistant coaches  

o​ Mandatory attendance  
o​ Youth Camp  

o​ June 20 and 21st at the High School  
o​ $10 
o​ T-shirts will be ordered  

o​ Coaches certification 
o​ Online or live  
o​ Live: Acrisure Stadium  

▪​ June 8th 7am, 12:30pm (confirming if 2 sep start times or if it runs 

from 7 to 12:30) 

▪​ League covers the cost for all coaches 

▪​ Discount through the Steelers 

 
Cheer – Paige 

o​ Registered 
o​ 4 Kindergarten (more coming) 
o​ 25 Twerps 
o​ 21 Termites 
o​ 20 Mighty Mites 
o​ 20 Midgets 

 



 
 
Concessions – Heather on behalf of Janice 

o​ Janice spoke with Band Boosters president, and we can not use their booth  
o​ We only wanted to use for running water, to plug in roasters, and to store 

supplies day of game  
o​ Ask was to only work out of the booth day of game if there was bad 

weather  
o​ Due to their games being Friday and keeping their food and supplies there 

they were against the idea 
o​ Zack is scheduling a meeting for our board to meet with the High School board to 

discuss potentially utilizing their booth for the same purposes as provided above  
o​ The large deposit that was required at the end of season last year will be 

discussed  
o​ The tent that was purchased last year was returned due to the difficulty of 

building. New pop-up tent to be purchased  

▪​ The tent worked out very well overall, the fans loved being able to 

still watch the game while in line, the volunteers all commented that 
the flow to execute the orders went so much better with the outside 
space 

o​ Menu for game day at field and practice at blue booth all being finalized 
 
Football Equipment – Chris 

o​ 20 helmets being reconditioned 
o​ 50 sets of horns 
o​ Shoulder pads are next to reviewed to order  
o​ Ordering more jerseys  

 
Cheer Equipment - Elizabeth 

o​ All orders are in 
o​ 2 outstanding to pay and in contact  

 
Football Fundraiser – Richelle 

o​ Bingo 
o​ 08/23 our Bye Week 
o​ Will be held at Monaca Turners 
o​ We have outgrown the VFW 



o​ Will be open to the public 
o​ Tickets will go on sale asap 
o​ Turners’ supplies bingo caller 
o​ We can order food from their kitchen  

▪​ We do not get a % of food sales 

o​ We can sell pop, chips, etc  
o​ Cheer Fundraiser – Shawnta 

o​ No updates  
 

o​ Communications – Brooke 
o​ Reminder to all to keep Gamer Changer until the next season starts 

▪​ Game Changer and Facebook are only two ways of communication  

o​ Registration is open for football  

▪​ Registered 

●​ 6 Twerps 
●​ 7 Termites 
●​ 13 Mighty Mites 

▪​ Registration open until June 30th 

 

If you have any questions, please reach out to me. 

Thank you, 

Heather Leech 
HYFL Secretary 
hyflsecretary@gmail.com 
 

mailto:hyflsecretary@gmail.com

